
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Please carefully read the information below which will 
impact the school community. 
 
The Department of Education will be implementing a server 
upgrade at the school commencing Friday 25 November 
from 2:00pm to Tuesday 29 November 2022.  
 
• This means that we will not have access to 

computers and internet during this time.   
• As the phones are internet based, it is likely that 

they will also be out of action. The school phone 
number will be diverted to our mobile.  Please 
be patient if we do not immediately answer, we only have 
one mobile device. 

• There will be no facilities to process payments on these 
days. 

 
A Connect message will be posted when everything is up 
and running again, hopefully that will be first thing Tuesday 
morning. 

 
In addition, Western Power has notified us of a 
scheduled suburb wide power outage on Friday 2 
December.  This will again impact on our access 
to computers, phones, Eftpos facilities and all 
other electrical devices.   

 
The Buzz Bar (Canteen) will also be affected by the outage 
and will be CLOSED on Friday 2 December - PLEASE 
make sure to pack lunch for your child/children on this day.  
Please note: Nuggets will be available on Wednesday 30 
November instead. 
 
We thank you for your patience in the coming week. 


